
Donation to Pre School Market

On 24 September 2020, the Company was represented by Deputy CEO, Mr Benjamin Ow, to make
a donation to Pre School Market.

In total, about 92 sets of used telephone and associated accessories were given as part of a plan
to help the preschool sector gain access to useful recyclables for education purpose. This was a
first time collaboration and took months of planning and preparation.

The donation fits into one of the Company’s ideals to improve the environment through recycle
and reuse actions.

Even with Covid-19 situation, the Company seeks to continue to be a socially responsible entity
through right initiatives with the right partners.


